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Regarding a Nikkei report on FAST RETAILING’s business forecasts 
 

 

We would like to stress that the article that appeared in the Nihon Keizai Shimbun(The Nikkei) on September 
4, 2009 regarding FAST RETAILING’s estimates for the business years ending August 2009 and 2010 did 
not generate from any announcement made by the company.  

 
 
 We are scheduled to announce our business results for the year to end August 2009 and our estimates for 
the business year to end August 2010 on October 8, 2009. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Questions on this release to FAST RETAILING CO., LTD. IR Team (℡：81-(0)3-6272-0070), Corporate PR (℡：81-(0)3-6272-0960) 


